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16th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We are offering our children in Years 3 and 4 the opportunity to take part in an art and craft after 
school club with our specialist art teacher Mrs Oliver. This club will start on Thursday 25th September 
and will take place each Thursday from 3:20-4:20pm until Thursday 23rd October.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in this club, please can you return the slip below to school by 
Friday 19th September. If your child is not successful with a place in this art and craft club, they will 
be allocated a place on the Autumn Term 2 art and craft club, which will start after October half 
term. A letter will be sent home confirming this with dates and times (this may not necessarily be a 
Thursday). 
  
Please note that we will contact by letter those parents/carers of pupils who have been selected to 
take part in this terms art and craft club.   
  
Please also be aware that the demand for this club is likely to be high. If children therefore do not 
attend regularly or they demonstrate inappropriate behavioural choices, they may lose their place at 
this club.   
  
Collection from this club will be at 4,20pm from the Year 3 exit doors by the art room. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher 

 

 


